
Student Notices 
Tuesday, May 21st, 2024 

 

Announcement 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Attention all Gr 12s.  If you have not picked up your Transcript Verification Report from the Conference Day assembly, 
please see your school counsellor asap.  The report has important information including your graduation status, and any 
updated course grades that post-secondary institutions will review for admissions.  If you find any errors, you will have 
an opportunity to discuss this with your counsellor. 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attention Sharks: 
Athletic banquet tickets will be on sale this week in the C- Lounge for $15 each. The Banquet is Thursday, June 13th at 
5:30, doors open at 5:00.  Meal Choices are Lasagna or a Coconut Curry Chicken Rice Bowl, both can be ordered as 
a vegetarian option. You must purchase your banquet ticket by May 30th , 2024. Go Sharks! 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 


